Demolition of the Youth Shelter.
After much discussion and consideration, and with consultation with Prees Cricket and Recreation Club, the Parish Council has come to the decision that the Youth Shelter, which it owns,  should be demolished.
The fabric of the Youth Shelter is deteriorating badly and requires considerable expenditure to bring it up to a safe and reasonable standard, with due consideration given to the Parish Council’s responsibility to maintain appropriate standards of Health and Safety.  Given that the Committee of the Recreation Club has resolved not to renew the lease on the bit of land on which the Youth Shelter sits, and which runs out in 2028, the Parish Council takes the view that it is not a responsible use of public funds to spend a large amount of money on it now.
The Parish Council has contacted and consulted with parents of both the young men, Adam Childs and Tom Nixon, whose tragic deaths are commemorated by the artwork on the interior walls of the Youth Shelter.  Both sets of parents understand and support the Parish Council’s decision to demolish the building.  The plan is to provide framed photographs of the artwork for both families, and also to display copies locally in perpetuity.
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